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T
o our Fellow Kababayans,

The Officers and Staff of the Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles join me in wishing
our Kababayans a Happy Thanksgiving Day.

Let us take this moment to be thankful for all the blessings that we have received. Let me
commend our Kababayans who continue to share their blessings with our less-fortunate
brothers and sisters in our country.

Mabuhay kayong lahat!

Mary Jo Bernardo Aragon

Consul General

Philippine Consulate General
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